
 

 

 

Dear Supporters, and Praying Partners, 

 I Peter 1:3 “Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, which according to his abundant mercy hath 

begotten us again unto a lively hope by the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead,” 

 I just want to take time to praise the Lord that we have a “lively hope” as the verse mentioned.  The only reason we 

have this living hope is because Jesus Christ rose from the dead.  Without the resurrection of Christ we have no hope!  I am 

so glad we can set aside a time each year to specifically celebrate Christ’s Resurrection.  We should keep this in our minds all 

year long.   

 Since our last letter, we have traveled to Arizona, Oklahoma, Texas, and back to Arizona.  We have traveled a lot of 

miles in the last couple of months.  When we traveled from Oklahoma to Arizona in February, we were hit with a snow storm 

as we headed west.  When we pulled out early in the morning it was 11 degrees outside.  When we arrived in Tucson late that 

same day it was 65 degrees outside.  This was quite the shock for us, but it was a nice change from the snowy weather we 

had been in.  When we left Arizona 2 weeks later again we ran into bad weather, only this time it started with freezing rain, 

and then turned into snow.  We saw a lot of accidents along the road, but God protected us and kept us moving.  We thank all 

of you for praying for our safety as we travel.  Next month we have meetings in Indiana.  This is a new state for us.  Please 

continue to pray for safety as well as our schedule to fill up with meetings. 

 All of our meetings have gone well, and we look forward to hearing back from many of these about support in the 

near future.  We are still planning on leaving for the field no later than the beginning of November.  Please pray for us as we 

work out all the details, and begin preparing to leave.  We are preparing a list of items that will be helpful to us on the field, 

and will be posting that to our website in the next week or so.   Many of our household items we will purchase on the field, 

because the cost of shipping them is high.  If you would like to help with any of them just designate it on the check when you 

send it to BIMI, or let me know, that way I can be updating the list as we receive them.   

Thank You for your prayers and financial support,  

 

Caleb Benson ~ Missionary to Cameroon,  
Please send support to BIMI, PO Box 9215, Chattanooga, TN 37412, (423)344-5050; Memo: Benson Family #1459  


